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Tewatohnhi’saktha  

Employment & Training changed to  
Workforce Development 

 
 

For Immediate Release—Kahnawà:ke (September 10, 2019) Tewatohnhi’saktha  Employment & Training has 

now been changed to Workforce Development following the change to our Mandate on July 17, 2019.   Over 

the next few months you will notice this name change in various publications, on our website and in the  

media.   

 

“We will still provide all our services to the community; the name change best describes what we do.  Addi-

tionally, in order to be progressive and innovative, we will be looking to develop new programs, initiatives 

and partnerships to help our clients enter the workforce.“ said Angie Marquis, Director of Workforce Devel-

opment. 
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